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Hi there,

Many thanks for extending the deadline on this. As a newer staff member with the SES | did not
think that | had much to contribute to this. However, after reviewing the position paper, my
main area of concern is that there is no representation for SES staff members in the Alliance
proposed in section 4.7 Tasmanian Fire and Emergency Service Alliance. Therefore | support
the CPSU’s submission in section 4.4 in its assertion that it should be a member of the
appropriate resultant committee established.

Please do let me know if you require any further information or clarification.

Kindest regards,

Tiana Hokins
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